
 

 

    City of Chicago 
Business Affairs and Consumer Protection 

       PUBLIC VEHICLE INDUSTRY 

July 12, 2017                                  Notice No. 17-048 

 

FOOD TRUCKS AT O’HARE CATER TO CAB DRIVERS! 
 

In response to requests from the Taxicab Industry, Chicago Department of 
Aviation (CDA) and the Department of Business Affairs & Consumer Protection 
(BACP) worked for changes in the law to facilitate food trucks to operate in the 
airport commercial vehicle holding lots.  
 
An ordinance passed in April makes it now feasible for City of Chicago Licensed 
Food Trucks to operate in the commercial vehicle holding lots.  
 

CDA recently launched a pilot program to enable food trucks to park and serve 
in the O’Hare airport’s commercial vehicle holding lot catering to taxicab 
drivers. To participate in the pilot program, licensed City of Chicago food 
trucks operators should contact Marc Wright, CDA Projects Administrator, at 
773-894-5422 or marc.wright@cityofchicago.org. 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

► For questions, comments, or to join the City of Chicago's Department of Business Affairs and Consumer 

Protection-Public Vehicle Operations (BACPPV) e-mail list to receive industry notices and other news, send 

an email to BACPPV@cityofchicago.org.   
► Rules and Regulations governing City of Chicago licensed public vehicles and public chauffeurs are 

available at www.cityofchicago.org/bacp.  
► The Municipal Code of Chicago is available at www.amlegal.com. 
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